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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

World Book Day – Thursday 2nd March 2023 – Reading Bingo Fundraiser 

This year World Book Day will be celebrated on 2nd March 2022. This year’s theme is “You are a Reader”. 
With this in mind, we are welcoming children to come into school dressed as themselves to show that 
we are all readers here at Giles Junior! Children are also welcome to come dressed as their favourite 
author/book character or in their pyjamas to show their love of bedtime reading! We know dressing-up 
events can be costly so would encourage children to come in something they already have at home.   

We are holding a sponsored Reading Bingo fundraiser on this day too as we would like to add some 
exciting, new books to our class libraries. 

All year groups will be given their own Reading Bingo sheet with fun activities suited to their year group. 
As they complete the tasks, they will cross them off. At the end of the day, the children will come home 
with their sheet showing how many reading activities they have covered. The Reading Bingo will run as a 
sponsored event where we will invite you to sponsor each reading activity your child completes on the 
day or an option to donate a set amount instead, if you would prefer. 

The sponsorship form will be going home on Friday 10th February 2023 to allow you enough time to 
ask for sponsorship which is then to be paid into “World Book Day 2023 Sponsorship” in the payments 
section of the school gateway, by Friday 10th March 2023. 

Please feel free to ask for additional information from your child’s class teacher if needed. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs Jones & Mrs Ford 
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